
Thanks to everyone who donated to the Terry Fox 
Run!  We smashed our goal, and Mr. Henry did indeed 
dye his hair… and Spiderman … or maybe Mrs. Haugen, 
was taped to the wall! 
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~ Important dates ~ 
 

~ Saturday, October 5 – Party in 
the Park!  2:00 – 3:30 
 

~ Tuesday, October 8 – Firefighters 
visit primary classes 
 

~ Wednesday, October 9 – Cross 
Country Run at Mtn. Christian 3:00 
 

~ Friday, October 11 – Munch – 
Chopped Leaf 
 

~ Monday, October 14 – No school 
for the Thanksgiving holiday 
 

~ Wednesday, October 16 – District 
cross country run 

- Picture re-takes 
 

~ October 17 – PAC Meeting 6:00 
pm at the school.  Everyone welcome! 

- CPF French Movie Night 
 

~ Friday, October 18 – Munch – 
Tim Hortons 

- PAC Halloween Movie Night 
 

~ Wednesday, October 23 – Munch 
– Hot dogs 
 

~ Friday, October 25 – NID 
 

~ Friday, November 1 – Munch - 
Subway 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all our runners! 	We have 
had a good group of runners at each race, 
and everyone has FINISHED THE RACE. 	Our 
school hosted a meet as well. Thanks to the 
runners and volunteers for a great 
event. 	The district cross country race will be 
in the morning on October 16th. Students in 
the running club will travel by bus with N de 
Waard. Forms will be handed out at the next 
race, October 9th at Nountain Christian School 

Fire Safety Week – October 6-12 
 

The firefighters will be visiting our  
primary classes on Tuesday, October 
8.  Students will learn about fire 
safety and get to see a fire truck up 
close!  

Picture re-takes will take place on Wednesday, 
October 16th for students who either missed the 
initial picture day or would like a new picture taken. 
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The Ministry of Education and Childcare 
ERASE website has been re-tooled and 
includes many resources for children and 
families to combat discrimination, bullying 
and harassment and promote safe and 
caring school communities. You can link to 
the site from the school webpage or 
search for it directly. 

Foundation Skills Assessments are 
going on now for students in Grades 4 
and 7. Contact the school if you have 
any questions. You can also learn more 
on the school website. 


